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Date: 16 May, 2022 

 

Prof. Sultana N. Nahar 

The Ohio State University, USA 

 

Subject:Request to deliver a speech in the “International Conference 

on Physics-2022” organized by Bangladesh Physical Society to be 

held during 19-21 May 2022. 

 

Dear Prof. Sultana N. Nahar, 

 

It is our great pleasure to inform you that Bangladesh Physical Society is 

going to organize the “International Conference on Physics-2022” to 

be held during 19-21 May 2022 at Atomic Energy Centre, Dhaka. The 

theme of the conference is “Physics for 4th Industrial Revolution and 

Beyond”. We are expecting hundreds of delegates from all over the 

country and abroad to this three-day-long conference.  

Through this program academician, scientists, engineers and 

professionals from different universities, research & development 

organizations and industries will get the opportunity to interact among 

themselves, exchange ideas, knowledge and views for enhancing mutual 

cooperation. It is expected that this conference will encourage and create 

enthusiasm among young scientists, engineers and professional engaged 

in the field. 

The Organizing Committee of the conference decided to hold a session 

on “US-Bangladesh Education Collaboration Program” on 21 May 

2022 at 15:00. On behalf of the Organizing Committee, I would like to 

invite you to deliver a speech in the session. 

Thank you in advance for your spontaneous cooperation and we are 

looking forward to meeting you. 

 

Best regards, 

      
(Mohammed Nazrul Islam Khan, PhD) 

Secretary, Organizing Committee 

International Conference on Physics-2022 

& 

General Secretary 

Bangladesh Physical Society 


